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FAD - Fathers Against Discrimination asbl  
“Both Parents for All Children” 
29, Boulevard Prince Henri 
L-1724 Luxembourg 
Luxembourg       

 
        Luxembourg, 6 February 2023 

 
Ministère de la Justice 
L’honorable Sam TANSON 
13, rue Erasme (Centre administratif Pierre Werner) 
L-2934 Luxembourg 
Luxembourg 
 
Dear Minister TANSON, 
 
My name is Patryk P. RYBIŃSKI, and I am the President of FAD – Fathers Against Discrimination asbl “Both Parents for All 
Children”, a non-profit organization based in Luxembourg.  
 
Our association has been created to become a platform of dialogue to promote gender equality of chance for both parents, to 
look after children’s rights and to assure their well-being. As an association we believe a child should never be deprived of its 
natural human right to family life and equal access to both parents. We are also convinced that no one has the right to decide 
which of the parents' love has more value to a child. 
 
Considering the above we seek equal treatment of both parents in the Luxembourg institutions as well as during custody 
hearings in Luxembourg Family Courts. We support the rights of fathers and mothers to equal parenthood and successful 
professional career. We address the importance of family values promoting the positive impact a full and healthy family has 
on the upbringing of Luxembourg children.   
 
Following the correspondence from Mr. Frank STOLZ, Police Grand-ducale Directeur de la communication (copy of the letter 
attached) we would like to file an official request and kindly ask for FAD – Fathers Against Discrimination asbl “Both Parents 
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for All Children” to be included in the list of organizations to contact available at the Luxembourg Police stations. The list that 
is presented to those in distress, dealing with family related problems and visiting with Police in Luxembourg.   
 
We also would like to request for permission of FAD™ Flyers (copy of the FAD™ Flyer provided with this letter) to be placed 
at all Luxembourg Police precincts and to be handed out by Police officers with the above-mentioned list.  
 
FAD™ Representatives remain available to meet should there be a need to further discuss the matter in question. We will 
adjust to your calendar. Thank you in advance for your reply, assistance, and positive consideration of our requests.  
 
Mir werbleiwe mat greisstem Respekt, 

 
Patryk P. RYBIŃSKI 
President  
& Association Members with Luxembourg Children, Parents and Grandparents  
FAD - Fathers Against Discrimination asbl 
“Both Parents for All Children” 
 

 


